
Nurturing the citizens of tomorrow through our Community Code: 

Freedom Tolerance Responsibility Respect  Pride 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Believe Engage Aspire Nurture your child’s FIELD of dreams 
 
Monday 16th March 2020 
 

Forthcoming school events 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
In light of the Government guidance to keep schools open, we are continually reviewing our 
forthcoming events and are trying to minimise any risks on a case by case basis.  
 
We intend to function normally in relation to the children’s day to day educational provision but 
some of our broader community events will be rescheduled if we feel this is necessary. You will 
be kept informed of any changes to published events in the school calendar with as much notice 
as is possible. Any changes will be communicated via letter and our school website where you 
can find all our updated information regarding Covid-19. 
 
For those events which still are taking place, we have reinforced some basic hygiene principles 
and introduced additional measures, so please do not take offence if you are asked to wash 
your hands when visiting us. We would also remind visitors of the hygiene message, “catch it, 
bin it, kill it” in the event of coughing and sneezing. These restrictions are in place to protect our 
school community. 
 
If you have any questions, then please come and speak to myself or a member of the senior 
leadership team. 
 
Yours Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Samantha Eathorne 
Associate Principal 
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